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/ƻǊƻƴŀǾƛǊǳǎ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ 

This past week Governor Northam issued a stay-at home order for all Virginians ex-

cept for essential trips to grocery stores, pharmacies, work, and a few other essential 

needs. 

 

The MVCA office will now have its doors locked to the general public. Parents will 

need to call the office to make arrangements to come in. Hopefully you have picked 

up the last remaining items your children will need to get through this time of dis-

tance learning. 

 

In this time of stating at home, it is importan for us to remain connected as much as 

possible until the day comes when we can once again come together face to face. You 

can join the fun each weekday on the MVCA Facebook page at 1:00 PM. Send fami-

ly pictures to tom.sederstrom@ccmv.com and I will share those with others through 

social media. The hardest part of this is the fact that we donôt see each other as we 

did just a month ago. We are a family, and as a family it is important to stay together 

and in contact as much as we can..  

 

We Continue to urge you to follow the CDC and VDH guidelines and please stay 

home as much as you can so that we can continue to flatten the curve. 

 

We continue praying for you, and ask that you keep praying for us, and for each oth-

er. The apostle Paul tells us in Romans 12, 
 ñ
Be devoted to one another in 

love. Honor one another above yourselves. 11 Never be lacking in zeal, but keep your 
spiritual fervor, serving the Lord. 12 Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in 
prayer. 13 Share with the Lordôs people who are in need. Practice hospitality.ò  
 

We are in this together, and together we will get through it!                                                       

IŜƭǇƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ IŜƭǇŜǊǎ 

MVCA has the BEST staff this side of 

heaven. We also have the most generous 

and loving families anywhere. In these 

days of uncertainly, we covet your prayers 

above everything else. 

As our teachers continue to work, there are 

a few of our staff who have not worked 

since schools were closed on March 13th.  

MVCA has started a C-19 Fund as a way 

to help offset a portion of the lost wages of 

these valuable staff members. If you would 

like to donate to the C-19 Fund you can go 

to the MVCA website, mvca.ccmv.com/

donate. Your donation and prayers are 

greatly appreciated. We value you as part-

ners in the education of your children, but 

we also value you as a part of the MVCA 

family.  

Thank you and God Bless. 

http://mvca.ccmv.com/donate
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